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QUESTION FOR WRITTEN REPLY

QUESTION NO. 1736

DATE OF PUBLICATION: FRIDAY, 04 JUNE 2021 

INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER 16 – 2021

1736.	Ms L L van der Merwe (IFP) to ask the Minister of Home Affairs:
Whether the Government intends to renew the Zimbabwean Exemption Permits when they expire at the end of 2021; if not, what considerations informed that decision; if so, what are the further relevant details?						NW1947E
REPLY: 

The Department is currently in the process of engaging various stakeholders on the possible way forward on dealing with the Zimbabwean Exemption Permits (ZEP) holders before their current ZEP permit expires. A final decision will be made within the next 2 months. 
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